Lula Bulldog News



September 2019

Bulldog Essential Word of the Month: Initiative: Seeing what needs to be done and doing it.

Principal's Message ~Students are hard at work learning essential skills necessary to meet the Georgia Standards of Excellence in their particular grade level. Do not forget to check us out on our Lula Website at http://lula.hallco.org and you can follow us on twitter as well. Our school emergency preparedness plan to keep your child safe at school is in place. We have practiced fire drills, lockdown drills, and will have a severe weather (tornado) drill in the month of September. Looking forward to a finishing a super September here at Lula Elementary.

Fundraiser!

Please make sure you turn in your fundraiser packet as we are looking forward to purchasing instructional supplies for our classrooms.



Picture Day!

Picture Day was September 13th. Be on the lookout for your child's pictures to be coming home soon.

Grandparent's Day!

Thank you to all of our visitors who spent a special lunch with us last week. It was so nice to meet so many special people in the lives of our students here at Lula. If you ordered a picture, they should be coming home soon. We really appreciate your support and love here at Lula.

The Bulldog Way

We are:
Honest
Positive
Respectful
Responsible



Healthy School Policy

We are determined to be more diligent and deliberate in enforcing current polices with regard to outside food being brought into the school by parents and visitors to include not only the cafeteria but also for birthdays. An increasing number of students with food allergies makes this the prudent thing to do. You are still welcome to bring a birthday treat for your child and classmates, but we are highly suggesting that the treat be a non-food items such as a special pencil, eraser, stickers, gift bag, etc.



Attention Parents: Please take a few minutes this week and go to the link below to take a short survey on our school. We really appreciate your input!

https://forms.gle/Fo2s9AqMRj6UqN1s6



DATES TO REMEMBER

Sept. 17 - Fundraiser due! Please turn in your packets!

Sept. 23- Bus Safety Drill and First day of fall! **October = 7-9** Fall Break! No School!

Thank you! Thank you to all that came out for Curriculum Talks, Grandparents Day, participated in the fund raiser and in picture day! It has been a busy month and we are looking forward to an awesome October!





Teacher of the Year 2020!

Congratulations to Mrs. Marsha Holtzclaw! She is our Teacher of the Year for the 2020/2021 School year! She is a current 5th grade teacher, but also has taught second grade here at Lula. She is a huge supporter of the East Hall Community and of Lula Elementary. We are very proud she will represent us as our Teacher of the Year!

